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Dear Mr. Stroud:

I returned a day or two ago from a journey 
While at Atlanta I asked severalSouth. personsabout V. Earl Hopper, of the Hopper Peace Foundation 

of Oglethorpe University, but elicited no important 
information. It appears that he has written to 
certain institutions offering his services to them.
In no case, however, had the matter received considera­
tion so that the impressions were vague, 
tne presidents said he thought he could send 
information.

One of 
me someIt has not been received, but should 

it come in I shall be glad to pass it on to Mr. Douglas.

..e have nothing in our files here regarding 
mi. Hopper and my e.ssociate, Mr. Davis, who knows the 
South well, does not know him or the Hopper Peace 
Foundation.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Robert R. Stroud 
McGill University 
Montreal 
Canada
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